When does School start back?

All children will attend for 2 days on Wednesday 12™" and Thursday
13™ August (Primary 1 9.15 - 12.15pm).

A full school return for everyone from Monday 17™ August.

When will my child be in School?

From Monday 17'™ August, school hours are:
Primary 1; 8.45am - 2.45pm

Primary 2 - 7. 9am - 3pm

Will the breakfast club be open?
Yes, the breakfast club will still be open; you will need to pay in
advance online. We can give you the details upon request.

What about Free School Meals?

All children in Primary 1 - 4 are entitled fo a Free School Meal, as
well as children who meet the free meal criteria.

Children who pay for lunch will be asked to do so using an online
payment method. Details available on request.

Can my child bring a packed lunch?
Yes, all children are still allowed to bring a packed lunch.

Can parents come into School?

So that everyone can stay safe we ask that you do not come into the
playground (except Primary 1 and 2 at end of day) or school building
unplanned. We welcome phone calls and emails, and will get back to
you as soon as we can. Drop off and pick up of children will be at
assigned gates.

Primary 1 and 2 at infant gate opposite Church.

Primary 3, 4 and 5 at Nursery gate

Primary 6 and 7 at gate at former janitor house

Staff will also be outside to help.

When collecting P1 and P2 children please stand behind the rainbow
line and on a social distance marker. This will help protect
everyone.

Should children wear a Uniform?

Yes, but your child will NOT need indoor shoes or a school bag. They
may bring a packed lunch bag with their lunch or snack inside.

The uniform is available from www.border-embroideries.co.uk.

Is PE (physical education) on?
Yes, at the moment all PE will take place outdoors. Children do not need to bring a kit at
this time.

We will continue to use Showbie (this is not new)!
Showbie is our online learning platform which will be used for homework and if we need to
close suddenly. All children will be given a class code. More information to follow.
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This guide has been updated
from the one posted to you in
Junel!

Please contact on the emails
below or via the website if
you have further questions!

Headteacher@st-mungos-pri.glasgow.sch.uk
P.McNulty@st-mungos-pri.glasgow.sch.uk

See more information on our website,
or school Twitter page!

http:// %

www.tinyurl.com/stmungosps

@St_Mungos_Pri

Dear Parent/Carer,

Soon, we will be welcoming your child back to
School, which we are all really excited about in St
Mungo's.

I know that some of you will also be excited about
the prospect of your child going back to school,
but also maybe a little apprehensive.

We have been working really hard during this time
to make sure that the School is safe for
everyone's return. I want to reassure you that
risk assessments are in place and on our website
for you to see, to help keep your children, your
family and our staff safe and healthy. It might
mean that some things are different from before,
but I appreciate your cooperation in advance in
respecting these risk assessments.

Please take some time to read this short guide,
and your child's guide too.

The school is now ready and all we need is the
children!

As always, take care, and I will see you soon,
Miss Smith
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